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Until we have a chance to meet everyone at an upcoming HOA meeting | suppose email is the best way to communicate with all neighbors.

Unfortunately, since purchasing the house in November 2022 we have been unfairly targeted by several neighbors. | have received discriminating texts and phone calls on multiple
occasions.

Personally, | am at our home at 897 Annie Lang Monday - Friday working and taking care of the inside/outside of the property.

On the weekends, the house is an Airbnb, which does NOT go against any bylaws and all paperwork has been filed with the city. I've been on the phone multiple times with Rob, Milford
Township ordinance officer.

We are following all laws and rules.

Recently, we hired a company to remove two DEAD trees, because my stepmom is a retired Landscape designer, and she plans to beautify the lawn. You will see her out in the yard
working during the week. Her name is Colette and she is wonderfully professional and talented. We also hired DJC to cut the lawn since they’ve worked in the yard before.

Again, we are not going against any bylaws or rules by removing dead trees.
| contacted the township of Milford to make sure and read the bylaws.

| received phone calls and text messages from neighbors with assumptions about our intention of removing the trees. The trees were removed because they were dead. Period. No other
reason than that.

We feel like we are being harassed and targeted. Neighbors taking pictures of garbage cans knocked over by wind. Neighbors calling the city and complaining about cars in the
driveway.

| have personally followed up with every guest that's stayed at 897 Annie Lang to ensure there’s no loud parties, no disrespect to the neighborhood and even changed the listing to
accommodate neighbor requests.

| also planned to teach yoga 2x a month with a group of 6 people and that was reported to the city as well. Can you imagine trying to gather friends/family together at your own house
and being reported?

With every phone call | have received from neighbors I've been civil and kind and tried to put myself in your shoes. We are following every rule that’s being asked of us.

We wish nothing more than a peaceful resolution.

Alicia & Kyle Long



